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POLICE CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

February 24, 2016 
 

LEWD AND LASCIVIOUS INCIDENT 
 

 

UPDATE: The suspect in this case, Willie Fudge, has been identified and arrested.  He was 
issued a trespass warning from campus.  Thanks to everyone who called with crime tips. 
 
Yesterday afternoon, the person shown in the security photos below was involved in an incident 
at the university parking garage where he exposed himself and touched another person.  
Immediately prior to the incident he had been loitering at the elevator and in the stairwells. 
 
The person was described as a male, black, 20-25 years of age, 6’00” to 6’01”, 160-170 lbs., thin 
build, short cropped hair carrying a light colored cellular phone.  He left campus walking 
northbound towards the downtown area. 
 
If you have any information regarding this person or you observe him in the area of the university 
campus, please contact the University Police at 727-873-4140 or police@usfsp.edu. 
 
 

   
 

 
As always, be alert to your surroundings and immediately report any suspicious persons or 
incidents to the university police. 
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